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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Martin Hohensee <martinhohensee@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2017 3:24 PM
To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Subject: 321 and 323 63rd

Keith, 

 

It has been a while since we've spoken about the urgent environmental issue you raised. I have 
sent you the quick study that I had done myself.  

 

Can you please tell me what the county is going to do its own investigation and when? As you can 
imagine, this is an issue of concern for me and my tenants.  

 

Thank you.  

  

Martin Hohensee 

Skype: Martin.Hohensee 

(541) 848 7019 


